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The PCC of Christ Church, Broad Town, accepts the latest guidance from the House of Bishops and the Diocese on safeguarding [protection of young people and adults at risk].  We seek to provide a safe, caring and consistent environment in which all may grow in the faith together in a happy, loving, Christian atmosphere and strive to keep up to date with all the latest guidance/recommendations in this rapidly changing area.  We are grateful to Margaret Green, who acts as Safeguarding Advisor for the Benefice.  In 2017 we continued to update our safeguarding policy across the Benefice and will, in 2018 be updating keyholder forms to be signed by all who have access to a keysafe.
